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Hello Madison representatives, 

My name is Andrew Nere, and I am writing in support of Double S BBQ's request for a 

Beer and Wine license.   

When I moved into the Monroe neighbourhood 1 year ago, I chose the location primarily 

due to the proximity of fantastic restaurants, cafés, and bars. I also located my startup 

tech company, which employs 8  (soon to be 11) employees, on Monroe for the same 

reason.      

I chose to live and locate my company in this area to be part of Madison's downtown 

experience and reduce commuting and transportation when I, and/or my employees, wish 

to grab a bite to eat or get a beer after work.   

 

We are all very enthusiastic about a BBQ place on Monroe street, and feel it would 

compliment the other places we frequent, like Barriques, New Orleans Take Out, 

Brocach, Brasserie V, Pizza Brutta, Pasquals, and Crescendo.  We'd also love to be able 

to have a beer with our BBQ brisket, and hope that you grant Double S a Beer and Wine 

license. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Andrew Nere 

 


